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Farmers' Market Coffee Morning, 4 October 
Although the weather meant it was a bit quieter than on previous occasions, there was a 
steady stream of people throughout the morning. Many thanks to all those who provided 
delicious cakes and helped out in various ways.  
 
Visit from Die 
You may remember from the Newsletter last month that a group of students from Die will 
be arriving on Friday for a week's stay with hosts in Wirksworth.  Various activities have 
been arranged for the students and/or the adults accompanying them for the week and 
you may like to join us for a couple of these: 

• Sunday 19 October at 8.30pm for a music evening in the Royal Oak 
• Tuesday 21 October from 7.30pm to 9.45pm at Anthony Gell School (Main Hall) for 

"Cabaret avec Flossie Malavialle"  (tickets available from Traid Links in Wirksworth, 
£6 adults, £3 under 18s) 

  
Visits to Die 
Bon voyage to those Twinners who are off to Die on 25 October.  Die Twinning 
Association have arranged a great programme of events for the 37 visitors and we look 
forward to hearing all about it on their return. Croisons les doigts for the train journeys this 
time!   Bon voyage also to the AGS students who will be travelling to Die on 24 October. 
 
Darley Dale Twinning Association Halloween event 
Saturday 1 November 7.30pm at the Terrace Cafe, Whitworth Centre, Darley Dale - Rocky 
Horror Halloween with R&B band Little Dog, sausage & chip supper, bring your own drinks 
(glasses are provided). Costumes not compulsory but would be good. Tickets, available on 
the door, are £8 for non-members. 
 
AGM 
The AGM will be held at 7.30pm on 14 November at Waltham House in Wirksworth. We 
have invited the cyclists who travelled to Die in the summer to come along and tell us 
about their trip.  If you are interested in joining our committee in 2015, or have any other   
comments or suggestions about WTA, we would love to hear from you. 
 
 
If you would like further details about any of the above, please don't hesitate to get in 
touch... 

Sue Cunliffe 
suecunliffe@gmail.com 
01629 822124 
07979 331179 
24 Cromford Road, Wirksworth 
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